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Greetings from the Federal Communications Commission. 
 
We are pleased to announce that the next FCC Tribal Workshop will be hosted by the Eastern Shawnee 
Tribe of Oklahoma on Wednesday, May 15, 2024.   
 
The event page, which will be updated with additional information as available, is here: 
https://www.fcc.gov/news-events/events/2024/05/fcc-tribal-workshop-wyandotte-oklahoma   
 
When:  Wednesday, May 15, 2024 (all day).  
Where: Indigo Sky Casino and Resort, 70220 East HWY 60, Wyandotte OK 74370.  
What:   FCC staff will provide presentations on a broad range of important FCC initiatives that impact 
Tribal Nations. 
 
Who: Tribal leaders, Tribal telecommunications and IT managers, government and community planners 
and managers, Tribal enterprise specialists, and representatives of Tribal social service agencies, schools, 
and libraries should consider attending this event.  
 
Registration is free.  To register for the workshop, please send your name, title, Tribal affiliation, and 
contact information, with the subject line “May Workshop” to Tribal.Events@fcc.gov.  Questions about 
the workshop may be directed to Lloyd.Collier@fcc.gov or Renee.Coles@fcc.gov.  Walk-ins can also be 
accommodated. 
 
Bambi Kraus  
Chief, Office of Native Affairs and Policy 
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